
First Volunteers of the Year
We welcomed the first group of volunteers of 2025 - a vibrant and energetic team of young students. Despite
their short vacation in India, they managed to cook and serve meals for the children, setting a positive tone for
the year.

Saturday Special: Hiya Sanghvi’s Birthday Celebration
Hiya Sanghvi, a thoughtful and determined young woman, celebrated her birthday with us by feeding over 1,500
children. Her choice to share her special day with the children added joy and warmth to the kitchen.

Rupa Merchant’s Birthday Celebration
Rupa Merchant, one of our kitchen leads and a steadfast veteran, continues to shine in the Seva Kitchen. Known
as the queen of Masala Chai, she ensures our staff and volunteers never miss their chai breaks while working
tirelessly alongside them.

Doctors in the House: Honoring a Legacy
Drs. Samip and Komal Gupta, renowned physiotherapists from South Mumbai, joined us to honor the memory of
Samip’s mother, Mrs. Nima Gupta. They cooked and served meals for 1,500 children, turning their remembrance
into an act of kindness.

A Visit from Singapore-Based Blogger Usha Joyrama
Renowned Singapore-based blogger Usha Joyrama visited Seva Kitchen during her vacation in India.
Accompanied by her family, Usha spent her time learning about our work and contributed by cooking to support
the children.

Celebrating Ms. Sudha Vaidya’s Birthday
Ms. Sudha Vaidya, our kitchen advisor and senior volunteer, celebrated her birthday this month. Known for her
dedication and hands-on approach, she continues to ensure the smooth running of our kitchen, all while
chopping, cooking, and inspiring everyone around her. Ms. Vaidya truly exemplifies the spirit of Seva.

60th Birthday Celebration with the Kothari Family
The Kothari family celebrated a 60th birthday milestone with Pepper Cook Seva Foundation. Along with their
close friends, they prepared and served meals, creating a day filled with kindness and care.

Dear Friends & Supporters,
As we embrace a new year, we’re excited to share the incredible activities, stories, and contributions
that have enriched January at Pepper Cook Seva Foundation. This month was marked by inspiring
celebrations, dedicated volunteers, and unwavering support.

THANK YOUTHANK YOU
FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORTFOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT

Your unwavering

generosity makes

these stories possible.

Together, we are

creating a brighter

future, one meal at a

time.

Want to make an

impact?

You can contribute by

donating essentials

through our Amazon

Wishlist or directly

supporting us here: 
razorpay.me/

@peppercooksevafoundation
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